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NNIT and DSB extend collaboration  
 
NNIT extends seven-year collaboration with another two years  
 
Copenhagen, January 22, 2019 – NNIT, a leading provider of IT services and 
consultancy, announces that it has signed an extension of its agreement with DSB.  
 
The parties’ existing contract was entered into in the spring of 2012 with an opportunity 
for extension.  
 
In March 2016 DSB and NNIT agreed to extend the collaboration further from April, 1 
2017 to March, 31 2019. The collaboration has now been extended with an additional two 
years until March 2021. 
  
Commenting on the agreement, Senior Vice President at NNIT Jacob Hahn Michelsen 
explains:  
 
”During the first couple of years we created significant robustness in DSB’s IT operations 
and we are happy to continue our collaboration delivering IT solutions for Denmark’s 
largest supplier of public transportation”. 
   
NNIT A/S delivers innovative and robust solutions to the life sciences sector 
internationally and to customers in the private as well as the public sector in Denmark, 
including operation of the third generation of the public digital infrastructure backbone, 
which makes Denmark one of the world's most digitized societies. NNIT A/S has more 
than 3.200 employees globally. 
 
********  
  
More information  
Helga Heyn, NNIT Communications, +45 30 77 81 41, hhey@nnit.com  
  
About NNIT 
www.nnit.com 
  
About DSB 
https://www.dsb.dk 
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